
 PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 A public hearing will be held on Thursday, June 26th, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. at the Petaluma 
 City Schools District Office in the Board Room, 200 Douglas Street, Petaluma, CA. 

 At this hearing, the Petaluma City (Ellementary) and Petaluma Joint Union HIgh School 
 Districts will hear public comment regarding the following: 

 1.  2025-2026 Petaluma City Elementary) and Petaluma Joint Union High 
 Schools District 3 Year Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP) 

 2.  2025-2026 Budget 
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